
FY25 AllocationsFund Recall

Happy Birthday to the
Newsletter!

Schools and Colleges

Student Activity
Fee Allocations

What an exciting time for the Newsletter! It has been a whole year since the
very first Student Activity Fee Funding Newsletter was released for Schools

and Colleges! 

We hope for many more to come in the future!

Make sure to encourage organizations to
spend their allocations on allowable

purchases! Funding will be recalled at the
end of the fiscal year. 

Please see the Student Activity Fee
Guidelines for more information on what
student organizations can purchase with
Student Activity Fee Allocation Funding.  

Fiscal Year 2025 is right around the
corner! Information for FY25 Student

Activity Fee Allocations will be emailed to
the dean of your school or college soon.

At that time, please notify the student
organizations that the allocation request

link is open and available to use! 

Edition: April 1, 2024

Important Deadlines

Payment Requests: June 20, 2024
UGAmart Requisitions: June 3, 2024

https://studentaffairs.uga.edu/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Activity-Fee-Guidelines-August-2023.pdf
https://studentaffairs.uga.edu/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Activity-Fee-Guidelines-August-2023.pdf
https://studentaffairs.uga.edu/business-office/saf-allocation-request/
https://studentaffairs.uga.edu/business-office/saf-allocation-request/

